
Procedure 3421P, Child Abuse, Neglect, and Exploitation 

Revisions are requested by Dave Peters and have been reviewed by legal counsel. In speaking 
with several staff members, Dave determined that our current procedure does not provide staff 
sufficient clarity to resolve situations where they must report possible child abuse or neglect 
cases to CPS. Revisions incorporate WSSDA’s model language, which offers increased clarity for 
staff to be able to work through future CPS reporting situations. 

https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-123694/3421P%20Child%20Abuse%2c%20Neglect%20and%20Exploitation.pdf

